

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

21st October 2016

Dear Parents

TESCO FRUIT TASTING SESSIONS Nursery and Pre-School – Thursday 10th November 2016

A representative from Tesco in Heswall will be coming into School to do a fruit tasting session with the children in Nursery and Pre-school. The tasting session will take place in the pre-school room and children will sample different types of dried and fresh fruit.

The sessions are free and we have booked places for all children who are in Nursery and Pre-School on Thursday 10th November.

I would be grateful, however, if you could complete the reply slip below including the section on any food allergies your child may have and return this to nursery.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

<u>TESCO FRUIT TASTING SESSIONS</u> <u>Nursery – Thursday 10th November 2016</u>	
Name of child:	_
Details of any food allergies	
Signature of parent:	
Please print name:	_ Date:





